
 

  
 

Alun Griffiths (Contractors) Ltd 
West of England Regional Office 

Block 2,  
77 Whitchurch Lane, 

 Bishopsworth, 
 Bristol 

 BS13 7TE 
 

 3rd November 2016 
Dear Resident  
 

Metrobus Works Bradley Stoke Way -  Weekend Working 
 
Having received the relevant permission from the local authority to work weekends and as a 
consequence of reduced natural daylight following the clocks going back, we will be utilising 
the weekends from now until Christmas for additional work.  
 
This will ONLY be in the works area between Aztec West and Patchway Brook Roundabouts 
and ONLY between the hours of 8am to 5pm. This shall enable us to make greater progress 
in this area. 
 
Apologies for any disruption caused throughout this period and thank you in advance for 
your continued patience, cooperation and assistance. 
  
Should you have any questions or concerns relating to the works, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on 0845 86 22 327, if I miss your call please leave a message and I shall action 
your call. Alternatively, you can email me at metrobus@alungriffiths.co.uk . The Travelwest 
web site has more information on the project www.metrobusbuild.info. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

Jim Aitken 
 
Public Liaison Officer 
Alun Griffiths (Contractors) Ltd. 
metrobus@alungriffiths.co.uk 
0845 86 22 327 (calls will cost you 2p per min plus your call providers access charge) 
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